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August 31, 2015 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Contract No. DA00259 

WBS Element: 41732.8 

County: Perquimans 

Description: Replacement of Existing Fender System on Bridge #14 on US 17 – SB 

 (Perquimans River), in Perquimans County 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Due to an apparent error in the quantities shown in the plans and on the proposal item 

sheet, contract DA00259 scheduled for the September 2, 2015 Letting has been 

postponed two weeks and shall be opened on September 16, 2015 at the same location 

and time.  

 

An addendum will be issued within the next few days, containing the necessary 

corrections. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused and look forward to receiving your 

bid on September 16, 2015. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Barry 

Hobbs at (252) 482-1850. 

 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

        

       W. B. Hobbs, PE 

       Division Project Manager 

 

WBH 

cc:  J. D. Jennings, PE 

 C. S. Mebane, PE 

 R. W. Midgett, PE 

 J. S. Abel, Jr. 
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